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Dr.  Purves stressed that we should not hold this meeting until all the necessary 
investigations into the possible causes of contamination are complete and we are 
in a position to offer some explanations. Thus, I. would be grateful if you 
could inform me as soon as possible as to whether the data will be available in 
time to combine it with the Koate HS meeting or, if not, the earliest possible 
date thereafter. 

I look forward to receiving your comments in the near future. 

Yours sincerely, 

~~ - ---- ---- ----- ---- 

G RO-C 

Craig D. Simpson 
SENIOR REGISTRATION OFFICER 

cc: Dr. R. Wheywell 
Dr. G. Macdonald 
Mrs. J. Boult 
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